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The release of information when someone is injured on school property or at a school-sponsored 
event can present potential liability to the school system. Therefore, it is important that 
information related to the incident be released only in accordance with these procedures. 

If you receive an inquiry or request for information or a request for a site visit concerning an 
inquiry at a school-sponsored event, please refer the individual(s) to the Office of Safety and 
Security. This includes inquiries from attorneys and insurance adjustors. Media inquiries, 
however, are to be referred to the HCPSS Chief Administrative Officer. 

All requests referred to the Office of Safety and Security will be reviewed and a response will be 
made to the person submitting the request, as well as to school staff. 

Please review this information with your staff. Questions may be directed to the Office of Safety 
and Security at 410-313-6739. 
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